
     January 2025 MG Lunch   
 
              By John and Sue Davies 
 

Thursday 9th January 2025 
 
Happy New Year to all club members and as is customary the January Mid Week Lunch did not include a run but  
just a meet up for lunch at a suburban venue. This year we dined at The Junction Bistro at Morphettville. A venue 
that was new to quite a few people but by all accounts a good lunch was had by all. Its central location and huge 
car park also made it a good meeting point. A good turnout considering a few regulars were away with 37 
attending although only a few MG’s made the trip. It was also great to see Pat Loader join us for lunch. 
 
Next Mid Week Lunch run will be on 13th February and Hosted by Bronwyn and Peter Micklem, Start is at The 
Gully Public House and Garden for coffee with a run to the Roseworthy Hotel for Lunch. 
Please book in with Peter if coming along. 
 
Those Attending were. 
 
De and Ian Denny                       MG A 
Helen and John Tamke               MG RV8 
Bill & Kath Colclasure                 MG B 
Daryl Kelly and Jayne                 MG  TF 160 
Wes and Chris Bray                    MG ZS 
Deb and Andrew Pointon            MG HS 
Bryan & June Terry                     Prado 
Brian & Joyce Stopp                   Pajero 
John & Sue Davies                     Ford Territory 
David & Cathy Maxwell         Toyota 
Bronwyn & Peter Micklem           Rav 4 
Daryl & Jenni Pinch                     Pajero 
Kaye & Leigh Richter                  Prado 
Arthur Ruediger                           BMW 
Laurie Foody                               911 
Chris & Annette Kinney              Honda 
Sue and Rodger Polkinhorn       CX5 
Pat Loader                                  Suzuki 
Suzette Cook                              Chrysler 
Pam and Norm Hellings              Modern 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


